PUBLIC SAFETY COMMISSION RECOMMENDATION 20141006-03D
October 6, 2014

Subject: Special Event Ordinance Revision Recommendation

Recommendation

The Public Safety Commission has concerns about the ambiguity of the phrase “providing
reasonable protections™ located in section 4-15-34(c)2 of the proposed Special Events Ordinance.
Therefore we recommend to the Austin City Council that the phrase be replaced with “providing
the usual and normal standard level of protection”. The Commission believes this revision will
accommodate the concerns about special events impacting public safety service.

Vote

The Special Event Ordinance Revision Recommendation was approved unanimously on Chair
Rossmo’s motion and Vice Chair Holt’s second.
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